
 

 

 

SCHOOL OF PHARMACY 
 

No: AJU/SP/120 (ii)/22                                                                                     Date 4th August 2022 

 

It is hereby notified to the faculty members of School of Pharmacy that an event entitled as 

Consecration a Spiritual Discussion will be held on 06.08. 2022 in the presence of Honorable 

Director and Vice Chancellor of the University.  Faculties are informed to participate the event. 
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